The Freedom for Family Care Act - HB712/SB1178

My Name:


Where I live in Tennessee:


A little about me and my family:


For me and my family, the passage of the Freedom for Family Care Act (HB712/SB1178) would me:
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What is the Freedom for Family Care Act (HB712/SB1178)?
This legislation would require TennCare and the Department of Disability and Aging (DDA) to develop guidance documents about the process by which a Medicaid-participating provider agency may hire a family member to provide home- and community-based services/long-term supports and services to a loved one with a disability

This legislation also prohibits TennCare and the Department of Disability and Aging from developing or implementing policies that prohibit or dissuade against the hiring of family members based on certain criteria, including place of residence, age of the person receiving services and, in some cases, conservatorship status, etc.

